
From: Craig Lacy
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Deschutes Bridge
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 6:43:55 PM

As a long time resident of Bend I would like to go on record as opposing any new bridges in
the State Scenic  Waterway section of the Upper Deschutes. Having such an important wildlife
corridor and refuge close to town is one of the many things that make Bend unique. We
obviously need more protections in an area of accelerated growth, not fewer. Thanks for your
consideration of this letter. 
Respectfully,
Craig Lacy 
57 Pinecrest Ct.
Bend, OR 97703
541 389.2434
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